Resources That can be modified and used for your association’s Shoe Drive.




Letter to Members

Dear Fellow Members,

Many of us take shoes for granted. They ease our mobility and act as an accessory. But could you imagine living without them—working on a farm, going to school, or traveling along hot roads? Please join us this year for the Second Annual Zoroastrian Day of Service, to be held from March 21 through May 5th, 2013.

We are asking for your support in making the Day of Service a success. By collecting (new or gently used shoes and/or help raising funds), for this important cause. Please join us in making a difference on (date)  at (location of event).
After collecting the (gently used shoes, new shoes, or/and monetary donations), your donations will be delivered to (organization’s name) on your behalf. Thank you for your efforts in helping those in need. 

Best, 

(Name of member who is chairing this event)

Newsletter Attachment

Step to Action

Take the next step in helping those less fortunate. (Center’s Name) is teaming up with (organization’s name) to host a shoe drive on (date). We are hosting a (event name) where we will collect (gently used and/or new shoes) along with monetary donations for (organization’s name). This shoe drive will run from (start-end date) where the shoes and/or monetary donation will be donated on your behalf.

Who?

(Members of NAME OF CENTER)

What?

(Gently used shoes, new shoes, monetary donations)
Where?

(Location where shoes can be donated)

When?

(Start Date - End Date of Shoe Drive)

WHY?

To enhance the health and quality of life of an individual living without the basic necessity of shoes.
zoroastrianssteppingforward@gmail.com
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